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Household garbage pickup service continues 
as scheduled 

 
(Kahnawake – 22, Ohiarí:ha / June 2011) The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection 
Office (KEPO) would like to inform the community that household garbage pickup 
service will continue as scheduled this Friday, June 24th.  
 
Friday’s garbage pickup is an essential service and therefore does not undergo schedule 
changes when it falls on a holiday. 
 
For more information, please contact KEPO at 450-635-0600. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention until Friday, June 24th at 4pm. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
 
 
 
 
 
Map of detour for works on ramp 2 on Friday, June 3rd. 
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